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28/02/2023  14:24:252022/5663/P INT A. Henry Potter

As the neighbour to 29 Byron Mews who did a roof conversion in 2006-7, I would like to comment on the 

proposed changes. While I do not have objections to the works going ahead, it would be logical that the 

dimensions of the extension exactly match mine, both at the front and back. As they are drawn now, they 

exceed my dormer by several meters, which would look very strange. Also, back in 2006, we were given these 

dimensions as the maximum allowable so I believe these should be applied to number 29. 

As for the kitchen extension on the ground floor, the Mews Board has consistently denied permission, 

including for our plans several years back. The Board has objected on the grounds that it would disturb the 

neighbours and change the character of the Mews. We have all signed agreements to abide by rules of the 

Mews.

Best regards, AHBP
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